IDAHO PIPELINE CORPORATION

P.O. Box 15653, Boise, Idaho 83715 / Ph (208) 344-0078 / Fx (208) 343-4249

July 8. 2008

Mr. Chris Hoidal

Director, Western Region

Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration
12300 West Dakota Avenue / Suite 110

Lakewood, Colorado 80228

Reference: CPF 5-2008-5006

Dear Mr. Hoidal:

In response to the Notice of Probuble Violation and Proposed Compliance Order,
(Reference CPF 5-2008-5006). received from your office dated March 14, 2008, Idaho
Pipeline Corporation (IDPC) provides the following:

- IDPC submitted the required geospatial data to the National Pipeline Mapping
System April 17, 2008 and have been assigned tracking number (NPMS ID)
NRO814-0001 (See attached email response from NPMS).

- Analysis (overlay) of our pipeline location relative to the High Consequence Area
(HCA) as determined by the NPMS indicates that the IDPC pipeline could possibly
affect a HCA under a worst-case discharge. (See attached overlay).

Please feel free to contact me if you need additional information or should have any
questions at (208) 344-0078 or email to idahopipeline@qwest.net.

Regards, Q\/g—
21 /!\ ’i"“ ' Attachments

Joseph LaRose I. NPMS email
IDPC Facility Manager 2. Pipeline Overlay

cc: Robert Rose. Owner
Donald Hopgood. General Manager




Idaho Pipeline Corporation

From: NPMS-NR NPMS-NR [NPMS-NR@mbakercorp.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2008 11:17 AM

To: idahopipeline@gwest.net

Subject: NPMS submission for OPID 8014

Dear Pipeline Operator,
Your file has been received by the National Repository on 4/17/08.
Your submittal tracking number (NPMS ID) is: NR0814-0001

We will begin to process your submittal. If we have any problems we will contact you.
If your submittal is complete you should receive a check-plot of your pipelines in two to
three weeks. Check-plots will be mailed to the e-mail address supplied to us in your
metadata file. The check-plots will be available on our check-plot viewer which you will
receive a login and password for. If you wish to check on the progress of your submittal

you may go to
http://www.npus. phmsa.dot.gov/statistics/subnissionstatus/submissionstatusreport.asp

Please note that you will not be able to view the status of your submission until it has
been processed up to the Quality Control stage.

If you have any questions feel free to contact me.
Thank you
NPMS National Repository Staff

npms—nriémbakercorp.con
703.317.6294

Robert Galecki
National Pipeline Mapping System
{703) 960-8800
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